Commission to Meet-
Fairbanks Meet for Land Use Group

Fairbanks will be the site for
the next monthly meeting of the
Federal-State Land Use Planning
Commission, according to State
Co-chairman. Joe P. Josephson.
Meetings will be held Thursday,
Friday and Saturday, December
14-16 in the basement of the
Chamber of Commerce log cabin.

Beginning at 2:30 p.m. Thurs-
day, the meetings will run all
day. Following a break for
lunch, sessions will resume until
approximately 5:30 p.m. each
day. An evening session may be
scheduled if enough people are
interested.

Besides the scheduled agenda,
~ time will be allowed for local
organizations and individuals to
make presentations on topics of
their choice.

Those  wanting to do so
should write to Ted Bingham,
executive director of the Com-
missions, at 733 W. Fourth Ave.
in Anchorage.

A number of topics will be on
the agenda, says Celia Hunter,
federal Commission memuer.
Since the program has not been
completed, details were not a-
vailable at deadline time.

Also on the Commission are
George Sullivan, Anchorage may-
or; Joe Fitzgerald, former head
of the Federal Field Commission;
Dr. Richard Cooley, formerly of
Juneau and now head of the
Department of Environmental
Affairs, Santa Cruz, California;

James Hurley, Wasilla farmer
and grocer; Max Brewer, head of
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the State Environmental Com-
mission: Jack Horton, federal
co-chairman;  Charles Herbert,
commissioner of ‘the Department
of Resources for Alaska and
Harry Carter, the native repre-
sentative originally from Fort
Yukon.



